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The side wall of the main back extension of 37 Shirlock Road was previously extended in length and height,
and clad in a style which was out of keeping with the conservation area. It was clad in wooden decking, which
has now become even more of an eyesore as the wooden planks have faded, and become patched with
lichen / mould.

A feature of the extension, which was a vertical glass panel going up the entire height of the side wall was
never completed, and an unsightly “temporary” piece of hardboard was placed at the top section of this glass
panel (on the roof terrace), which has now deteriorated due to the weather, and has rotted and peeled in a
most unsightly manner. Again, this is not in keeping with the style of the buildings in the conservation area
and also represents a safety hazard to those using the roof terrace.

The extension reduced the light to our garden and house (in particular our kitchen, which has the original bay
window), which faces the back extension of Number 37.

This extension was carried out during the time when this was already a conservation area, and as far as we
are aware no permission was granted.

We would like any further permission to be conditional on restoration of the side wall to its original length,
height and appearance.
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